
May 14, 2020 
To, 
BSE Limited, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Fort, Mumbai –  400 001. 
Scrip Code: 500264 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Sub.: Intimation under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 

With reference to our earlier disclosure dated 26th March, 2020, please note that pursuant to the special permission 
granted by the Collector of Nadiad City in Gujarat to partially open up the activities at our Nadiad plant, the 
Company has restarted limited operations at the Nadiad Plant only for the purpose of executing the limited orders 
on hand and allied /required activities. Future course of operations at the Plant will depend upon the overall 
business scenario and also directives being issued from time to time by the concerned authorities. 

We also wish to inform you that the Company has instituted all measures for social distancing and is also taking 
various precautionary measures to protect health and safety employees and workmen, and the eco system in which 
they interact. 

This is for your information and records. 

Thanking You, 

Yours faithfully,  
For MAFATLAL INDUSTRIES LIMITED 
SD/- 
ASHISH A KARANJI  
Company Secretary 


